
  

Join us for our next meeting:  

April 9th, 2022 

Southside Baptist Church 

Community Outreach Center 

5502 Skidaway Road 

9:30  – 10:00 am - Sewcial Time 

10:00 am – Meeting  
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 Wear your name tag 

 Wear your Mask 

 Your Show and Share 

Remember to bring to our meeting: 

 Of late, the weather seems a bit 

schizophrenic, but I’m beginning to think 

the medication is working!  Today is beau-

tiful for St Patrick’s celebraters.  Erin Go 

Braugh  I’m sorry to have missed Febru-

ary’s meeting, especially Kim’s lace 

presentation and Jeanne’s Ombre Table 

Runner.  I hope you all enjoyed seeing the 

results of the Improvisational Quilt blocks. 

 Please save-the-date for the 2023 Re-

treat (March 2-5,2023). So save your pen-

nies. We had such a good time, we 

thought we must do it again.  I’m sure Kim 

gave a full report on the happenings.   

 May you all stay well, and I hope to 

see you all in April. 

Laurel 
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Needling News 

 Birthdays this month:   Gloria Bailey - 6th, Mary Bell Fuller - 13th, Cindy 
Strubbe - 14th, Poppy Nezxbeda - 15th, Piper  Bazemore - 26th,  

      Georgie Carroll - 27th.      

 Happy Birthday to you, dear ladies! 

Programs and upcoming events 
Kim Hayes, Vice President, programs@savannahquiltguild.com 

 
Hello Everyone, 
Spring is finally in the air!  
 
April Program: I've asked the owner of Savannah Sews, Brenda Dyer, 
to come and speak to us. I know quite a few of us have already been 
to her shop and met her. She is very excited to tell us about her shop 
and her sewing/quilting journey.  She said she will be bringing eye can-
dy for us, too!  
 
May Program: The first of our two special programs/classes for the 
year with Nancy Mahoney. Nancy will be talking about her Two Block 
Wonder. How to use two different blocks to make extraordinary 
quilts. You don't want to miss either of these programs.   
 
I hope to see you all soon.  
 

Happy Quilting 
Kim  
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I'm looking forward to seeing all the ombre table runners from the March work-
shop!   Thank you,  Jeanne Reinisch for the guidance and advise in making this 
easy, colorful table runner!  
 
 
April:   Clutch Wallet with Marilyn Smith 
Marilyn is sharing a method for making a wallet out of your favorite quilt fab-
rics.   There will be a kit that has the pattern and hardware - each participant will 
be responsible for ordering their own kit so, please sign up early and send for the 
kit so you'll be prepared by April's meeting. If you attended the December meet-
ing,  Laurel Mc Keith won a gorgeous wallet made by Marilyn.  Several of us have 
been coveting that wallet ever since!  My name is first on the sign-up sheet so that 
I can have one of my own.  This is your chance, ladies!  The roster is filling up fast! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May - There will be no workshop in May as that is the month when Nancy Ma-
honey is offering a class. 
 
June: Laurel McKeith will lead us in making a patriotic-themed project just in time 
for fourth of July.  A photo and more details will be forthcoming.  

 
Start making your plans on what workshops you want to attend in 2022...and pre-
pare to have fun! 
 

Jan  
 
Additional note:  Signing up for a workshop commits you to paying for your spot.  The money goes to help fund the instructors, programs and 
expenses of our guild.   It is not refundable, but it does go to a good cause.  Payment must be made when signing up to reserve your 
spot.  There is no sign-up charge for a Sew-on or a Charity Sew. Be aware that once you have signed up for a workshop, you will receive an email 
from me as a reminder.   It will also detail all the items you need to bring to the workshop. When signing up, please include your email address 
to allow me to more easily contact you.   Thank you.  

 

After Meeting Workshops and Sew-Ons  

Jan Smart, workshops@savannahquiltguild.com  
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Things to do this month… 
 
 Come join the fun at the “Friday Sew Bee”.  Four hours of sewing fun with a 

lovely group of ladies that love to quilt.  The Sew Bee meets from 10 am to 2 
pm at Talahi Island Community Center.  Email Renee to reserve your spot 
at rippinrenee@gmail.com. 

 
 Zoom “bees” are continuing every Monday at 11 am. For more information 

please contact Mary Bass at 912-604-7781. 
 
 
 Sewcial: Friday, April 22nd at 11 am. “The Crab Shack” on Tybee Island. 

     March 22st , Ladies at Houlihan’s.  “Wonderful Time” 

 Ruth Rodriguez, Carol Lannom, Jeanne Reinisch, Theresa Sapp, 

 Renee Christensen, Kim Hayes, Sara Josephson, Poppy Nezbeda, 

 Donna Nicol, Elaine Byrnes, Patricia Anglin, Cheryl Dingledine. 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please text me with your ideas. Ruth 937-248-8076 

mailto:rippinrenee@gmail.com
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Upcoming Classes - Nationally known teachers 

classes@savannahquiltguild.com     Judy Walker 

September: Nancy Sapin of Sulky of America will lead a full day class in Thread 

Sketching Free Motion Basics/Couching & Creating a Landscape.  On Saturday her pro-
gram will be Thread Jazz for Quilting & Embellishing plus Needle& Thread Know How. The 
dates are September 9 & 10. 
   
More information to follow so watch your newsletter! 
 

 
Judy Walker 

 
PS: We are looking for suggestions for classes for 2023. It is not too early as national in-
structors are in high demand and book up quickly. Who would you like to see?  Drop us an 
email and we will see if they are available.  Judy Walker (jwwalker06@icloud.com).  

Twisted Logs with Nancy Mahoney 
 

Date: Friday, May 13, 2022 

Where: Southside Baptist Church 

Time: 9:00 am to 4:00 pm. (Bring a lunch)  

Supply List: available online 

Class Fee: $50 
 
Just a few spots remain for the special class presented by Nancy Mahoney. Don’t miss this time together with 

Nancy and fellow quilt members!  Contact Judy Walker (jwwalker06@icloud.com) or Theresa Sapp 

(theresasapp@aol.com)  to secure your spot.  Payment is due at registration.  

 

"Tips for Star Points" from Fabric Hut.   
 

Do you sometimes lose the points on your star blocks? If so, with care and a 
few good tips, you can create perfect star blocks every time. 

Dawn from First Light Designs has put together an excellent tutorial that 
walks you through the process. She demonstrates with a Sawtooth Star block 
made from Flying Geese units. 

Check it out! 

mailto:jwwalker06@icloud.com
mailto:jwwalker06@icloud.com
mailto:theresasapp@aol.com
https://firstlightdesigns.com/
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Community Outreach: Nursing Covers & Pillowcases 

Jan Howard, sunfish2@att.net  

I delivered 20 caps and 7 nursing covers to the hospital this month. Thank you to 
those that made this possible! If you took a kit and have a finished nursing cover 
at home, please remember to bring it to our next meeting. Thanks for contribu-
tions of color fast fabric to make kits!      Jan 

Community Outreach - Brighten the world of a sick child 

     Cindy Strubbe  

Memorial NICU has let us know they are always in need of preemie 
hats/caps, especially colors for boys. Any knitters/crochet's might 
want to take note of this.  

Nursing covers are always welcomed.  We are the only group that 
supplies them to Memorial.  Instructions are included in the kits, 
along with boning and D-rings.  

Membership News 

We are updating the Member Picture Directory on the website.  Please see me at 
the next meeting to have your photo taken if you aren't already listed.  This is a 
valuable resource for identifying members. It is also a lovely collection of our tal-
ented, beautiful (and handsome) members! 

 
Donna Vandable, Membership Chair 

 

SQG Website News 

If you have any trouble logging on to the website please let me know. A 
request to reset your password will be emailed to you.  
 

Theresa Sapp, Webmaster  
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Meeting Minutes  

Meeting Minutes February: Click here to view 

Treasurer’s Report  
Theresa Sapp, treasurer@savannahquiltguild.com   

Full Treasurer’s Report:  Click here to view  
 
Guild Operating Fund 
            Beginning Balance                                        4,725.38 
            Cash In-Dues                                                       150.00 
            March Program                                                   25.00 
            TICC-rental                                                            20.00 
            Receipt books                                                         9.53 
            Service Charge                                                         1.13 
Ending Balance – March 22, 2022                         4,819.72 
      
Note: If you are making payments using Venmo, our name for Venmo payments is 

sqgpay@savannahquiltguild.com.  The treasurer’s name (Theresa Sapp) may show up dur-

ing the transaction but rest assured that the money goes directly to the guild bank ac-

count.      

Upcoming Quilt Show 

Heart of Georgia Quilt Guild 

Quilt Show 

April 1-2, 2002 9am - 5pm 

 

 

 

 
By Rebecca Page 

https://rebecca-page.com/quiltingsummit22/  

https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/March-2022-Meeting-Notes-copy.pdf
https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/April-2022-Treasurers-Report-copy-1.pdf
https://rebecca-page.com/quiltingsummit22/
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The deadline for the Newsletter is the 21st of the month.  

Please email your info to:  calredcat@yahoo.com (Carol Lannom) 

To contact Officers and Committee Chairs 

Click here  
Contact Us  

Officers and Committee Chairs - January through December 2022 

President - Laurel McKeith Sewcial - Ruth Rodriguez 

Vice President - Kim Hayes Retreat - Kim Hayes & Lanette Edens 

Secretary - Joanne Simpson Newsletter - Carol Lannom 

Treasurer - Theresa Sapp Website - Theresa Sapp   

Membership - Donna Vandable Friday Bee - Cindy Ochoa 

Classes - Judy Walker Community Outreach  

- Nursing Covers - Jan Howard  

After Meeting Workshops - Jan Smart Community Outreach  

 - Pillowcases -  Cindy Strubbe 
Sunshine Chairman - Cindy Ochoa 

 
 

Savannah Quilt Guild Annual Retreat  

2023  
 

More information to come! 

http://www.savannahquiltguild.com/index.php/contact-us
http://www.savannahquiltguild.com/index.php/contact-us

